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Dear Neighbor: 

I write today to ask for your urgent help. 

McGregor Ambulance has seen numerous historical events in its 52-year history but rarely 
has one so directly impacted our mission. Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic we have 
remained available, fulfilling our around-the-clock mission of providing 911 ambulance 
services to the community.  Our volunteers have risen to the challenge, giving a record 
amount of their time (over 36,000 hours) to ensure continuous ambulance coverage despite
the increased risk to their health and safety. 

We have also taken steps to ensure continued safety for our 
patients through strict adherence to PPE protocols, upgrades 
to our ambulances, extensive decontamination, and even 
“quarantining” ambulances after certain highly contaminating 
procedures. 

This focus on safety for our patients, volunteers, and staff has 
come at a high cost to McGregor, while the revenue used to 
support our operations has decreased by 25%. In addition, safety 
issues identified with our previous station (rented from the 
University) at the end of 2019, coupled with the need for social 
distancing between calls, necessitated an emergency move to a 
larger space across campus.  This 
resulted in additional unexpected costs 
when resources were already strained.  

I ask today for your help to support our dedicated volunteers 
and staff who continue to provide services under these 
difficult circumstances.  Your contribution will help to defray 
the considerable expenses created by the pandemic.   

McGregor is ready to respond – to your home, an accident scene, 
places of work, or wherever you may need us.  You can count on us 
to be there!  To help us during this crucial time, please consider a 
generous donation today! 

Thank you, 

Chris Lemelin 

1. Your Contact Information

Name:  Phone: 

Address:  City:     State:       Zip Code:

E-Mail Address:
2. Amount of my gift:    $1000      $500    $100   $50     $25       Other: $ 

3. I will donate by:    Cash     Check    Online 

Online donations can be made by visiting www.McGregorEMS.org/FundDrive 

Help Us Plan for the Future by Choosing a Recurring Donation Option! 

Practicing with PPE including a “CAPR” 
which provides reusable N95 level mask 

protection through a clear shield. 

Thank you,

Chris Lemelin




